
File No. 14-0338-51 

PUBLIC WORKS AND GANG REDUCTION COMMITTEE REPORT relative to approaches 
and technologies that may benefit the San Fernando Groundwater Aquifer remediation efforts 
and the Los Angeles- Eilat Innovation and Cooperation Task Force Collaboration. 

Recommendation for Council action, as initiated by Motion (Biumenfield- Ryu): 

NOTE and FILE Los Angeles Department of Water and Power report dated June 27, 2016 
relative to approaches and technologies that may benefit the San Fernando Groundwater Aquifer 
remediation efforts and the Los Angeles - Eilat Innovation and Cooperation Task Force 
Collaboration. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

(Energy, Climate Change, and Environmental Justice Committee waived consideration 
of the above matter) 

SUMMARY 

At the meeting held on September 6, 2017, your Public Works and Gang Reduction Committee 
considered a Los Angeles Department of Water and Power report in response to Motion 
(Biumenfield- Ryu) relative to approaches and technologies that may benefit the San Fernando 
Groundwater Aquifer remediation efforts and the Los Angeles - Eilat Innovation and Cooperation 
Task Force Collaboration. After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee 
moved to note and file the Los Angeles Department of Water and Power report dated June 27, 
2016, inasmuch as the report is submitted for information only and no further Council action is 
necessary. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

PUBLIC WORKS AND GANG REDUCTION COMMITTEE 
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MEMBER VOTE 
BLUMENFIELD: YES 
BUSCAINO: ABSENT 
MARTINEZ: YES 
RYU: YES 
RODRIGUEZ: YES 

M: 
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